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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 

City of Carlsbad 

Owner 
 

P.O. Box 1569, 101 N. Halagueno Street, Carlsbad, NM 88221-1569 

Address 
 
Separate sealed BIDS for the construction of the Bid No. 2023-10 City of Carlsbad Double Eagle 
Waterline Replacement Project will be received by the City of Carlsbad, ATTN: Matt Fletcher, at 101 N. 
Halagueno Street, Room #204, Carlsbad, NM 88221 until 2:00 p.m. (Local Time), on August 3rd, 2023, 
and then at said office publicly opened and read aloud. 
 
Project Description:  This project consists of the installation of approximately 13,320 linear feet of 24-
inch C900 PVC waterline along Caprock Road with all related appurtenances. 
 
The Bidding Documents may be examined at the following locations: 

 
 Souder, Miller & Associates, 3500 Sedona Hills Parkway, Las Cruces, NM  88011  (575) 647-0799 
 
Copies of the Bidding Documents in electronic media format may be obtained at the website of the 

ENGINEER, Souder, Miller & Associates, at www.soudermiller.com/bid-requests, at no cost.  Bidders 

are responsible for monitoring the website referenced above for notifications of changes and addenda 
related to this project. 
 
Resident Contractor and Resident Veteran Contractor Preferences shall apply to this Project per Section 
13-1-21 NMSA 1978 (as amended). 
 
A PRE-BID MEETING will be held on July 18th, 2023 at 11:00 a.m., at the City of Carlsbad Water 
Department Office located at 1502 W. Stevens Street, Carlsbad, NM 88220. 


